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February 10, 1957

Dear Mr. Dulles:

I hope you found the letter useful as well as interssting.
As I remarked the other day, I am confident that I could
be of further help in this complicated problem,

However, failing this, I would gladly take my friend, the

25X1 with me for an honest and effec-
tive administration of the projected economic aid to that
country.
It wvas a pléasure to see you again. Perhaps something will
work out one of these days, :

@elv. -

Mr. Allen W. Dulles
Director

25X1 Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D. C.
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